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Comments: I am very pleased to see this project proposal includes Nordic trails; the Taos area is severely

lacking in groomed Nordic trails, a sport that is extremely popular, especially among senior outdoor enthusiasts.

I fully support this aspect of the project and would in fact like to see it grow from the proposed 3 miles.  It is also

important to ensure that snowshoe trails and Nordic trails do not use the same path; despite every effort to

distinguish shared trail use, snowshoe tracks leave damage on skate and classic lanes that must wait for

additional snowfall or more labor intensive grooming to repair. Please ensure snowshoe trails and Nordic trails

are separate. Thank you for listening.


